

April 8, 2025

RE: 2024-25 PCCW Frank H.T. Rhodes Leadership Grant and Mission Grant Notification

Dear Yuexing Hao,

On behalf of the Grants Committee for the President's Council of Cornell Women (PCCW), we would like to inform you that your Frank H.T. Rhodes Leadership Grant and Mission Grant application for your project: Navigating Objectivity in a Subjective World – Leveraging LLM-Based Expert-in-the-Loop Chatbots for Enhancing Breast Cancer Patient Education and Psychological Engagement has been accepted. The Grants Committee is currently reviewing the budget against the applications received and will be in touch once the award amount has been determined.

In the meantime, please send the account number where you would like the funds transferred. You may need to work with your Finance Team to set up a gift account to accept the award. Please send the account number along with the name of your project to Nataki Corneille, Director, Diversity Alumni Programs via email to nc452@cornell.edu. Please note that these funds are only to be used for the approved project or event and only for Fiscal Year 2025-26. If for some reason you do not implement the project or hold the event, you must return the funds to PCCW.

Congratulations on your award. We will follow up in the upcoming weeks with the award amount. Thank you so much.

Regards,

PCCW Grants Committee Leadership:

Maria Fernandez JD '92, PCCW Chair Lisa Ullmann '81, PCCW Vice Chair Emily Aston '11, DVM '15, Grants Committee Chair Nataki Corneille, Director, Diversity Alumni Programs